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ANDY's VALLEYVIEW IGA

Winter Greetings and Happy New Year from

PVCL! Our AGM was on October 20, 2020. As

mentioned in the previous newsletter, our

primary focus was on our 2020/2021 budget.

Unfortunately, due to further provincial

restrictions specifically on the use of our

community hall, our income sources are

limited and the projected deficit remains

quite high. Additionally, the ORC project has

been scaled back given the significantly

reduced funds. The scope will now include

tearing down current fencing around the rink

and tennis court. Then a new rink will be

installed a few feet north of current

placement, as well as a new shed. The tennis

court will remain without a fence, and all

exterior lighting would be upgraded. This

reduced project will cost approximately

$600,000.

We still have vacancies on our board of

directors and welcome new board members

(you do not have to join at the AGM). As of

December 2020, our president position is

currently unfilled.

A big Thank You to Derek Kramer for

dedicating his time and efforts towards the

community during his presidency! We are also

looking for a casino coordinator (slotted for

the last quarter of 2021) as Amanda is

stepping down from her role as a member-at-

large. She will be missed! That being said,

volunteering can be as much

or as little of a time

commitment as you want. If

you have time to spare and

would like to get

involved, I guarantee we

have an appropriate position

for you - just send an email!

A  MESSAGE  FROM  THE  PARKVIEW  COMMUNITY  LEAGUE  BOARD

secretary@pvcl.ca    Stay safe and enjoy the

rest of the 

winter 

season!

April Grzech

Secretary, 

PVCL
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*The  photos  o f  Parkv i ew  i n  winte r  tha t  appea r  i n  th i s  i s sue  o f  the  news le t te r  were  t aken  by  Pau la  E .  Ki rman .



GE T  TO  KNOW  OUR  VO LUNTEERS

Parkview Community League Board of

Directors: Who We Are

President – Vacant - president@pvcl.ca

Vice President - Jimmy Arlia -

president@pvcl.ca (temporary)

Secretary - April Grzech - secretary@pvcl.ca

Treasurer - Jonathan Yeates -

yeates@ualberta.ca

Preschool Chair - Nicole Darsaut -

parkviewpreschooledmonton@gmail.com

Members-at-Large: Lisa Day -

Communications/Soccer Liaison -

communications@pvcl.ca

Join Us

The Board meets at 6:30 p.m. on the 3rd

Tuesday of each month, usually at the Hall.

However, for now we meet via Zoom. 

All are welcome! 

Please email the 

Secretary if you 

would like to 

attend.

Parkview Community League Board

of Directors, President

Parkview Community League Board

of Directors, Members-at-Large

We are currently looking to fill the

following volunteer board positions:
 

Roles can be selected based on your

interest, ie. Civics, Community Inclusion,

Program Director, Fundraising Director,

Youth Director, Events Coordinator, etc. 

You can also be a Service Volunteer on 

a committee (that doesn't require

committing as a member of the board)

and serve your community based on

interest.
 
"Many hands make light work."
 
For more information:

secretary@pvcl.ca



COMMUNITY PROGRAMS AND

ACTIVITIES

All of our programs and events, including

Community Swim, are currently suspended

due to COVID-19.

Please check our website PVCL.ca and our

Facebook or Instagram for updates.
 

RINK HOURS

The rink is open sunrise to 10 p.m., 7 days a

week. We welcome you to come and skate

with your families (those who live in your

home) and maintain two metres of

physical distance with everyone else.

Membership Benefits

Parkview Community League relies on your

support and participation! Only 1 in 5

households are PVCL members, yet

everyone benefits from a strong

Community League. While a large part of

our budget comes from casino dollars, we

need membership dollars too! Contact

Tracey at info@pvcl.ca to renew/receive a

new membership. Or, you can buy a

membership online! Go to efcl.org

Meet some of our celebrated

volunteers on www.pvcl.ca in the

ABOUT US section -

click on VOLUNTEERS! 

If you know of a community

member we should thank for their

involvement and efforts, please

contact: communications@pvcl.ca

       For the Zoom link please contact:

parkviewpreschooledmonton@gmail.com 



Our Newsletter Team

Coordinator/Editor/Photography: 

Paula E. Kirman

Design: Lisa Day

Advertising: Lindsey Graham

Distribution: Christina Froberg

 

Parkview Newsletter Deadlines

We publish in

February, May, August & November

Submission & Advertising Deadlines: 

January 15, April 15, July 15 & October 15

For Submissions, Contact:

pvclnewsletter@gmail.com

For Advertising, Contact:

parkview.advertising@gmail.com

 

WE ARE ON SOCIAL MEDIA!

 @ParkviewCommunityLeague

You can also sign up for e-News

at pvcl.ca/about-us

As of our publication deadline, the hall

is currently closed due to AHS

regulations.

Ideas/Suggestions
Wanted

 
Do you have any

ideas and suggestions
for events and

programs?
 

Email: communications@pvcl.ca

PARKV I EW  COMMUN I T Y  

HAL L  RENTA L S
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ANDY's VALLEYVIEW IGA

Longtime Resident Profile: The Campbells
 
Lou and Gordon Campbell are celebrating 65 years in their Parkview home. 
 
The Campbells moved here in February of 1956, shortly after they got married - also for

65 years (their anniversary is October 1st). Lou turned 90 in August and Gordon 91

Gordon and Lou Campbell

in October. They have three children – one doctor and

two nurses – and seven grandchildren.

Lou used to be the Secretary for the Parkview

Community League. Gordon was the maintenance

person for Parkview's rink. 
 
“It's home. I can't see myself going anyplace else,” says

Lou of living in Parkview for so long.

One of our neighbours in Laurier Heights created this

amazing dragon snow sculpture at 145 St. and 84th Ave.

*The  photos  o f  Parkv i ew  i n  winte r  tha t  appea r  i n  th i s  i s sue  o f  the  news le t te r  were  t aken  by  Pau la  E .  Ki rman .



OPTION 1 - PRE-ORDER FOR PICK UP OR

DELIVERY

·    Use the online ordering system on our

website - www.weseniors.ca

·    Email our centre - foodorders@weseniors.ca

·    Call our centre - 780-483-1209 ext. #225

·    FREE DELIVERY for seniors who do not drive

 

OPTION 2 - VISIT OUR CENTRE AND PICK UP

SOMETHING TODAY!

·    Westend Seniors Activity Centre - 9629 176

Street Edmonton

·    Open Monday to Friday 9:00a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

 

Please visit our website at www.weseniors.ca to

see the latest menu, photos, pricing etc.

Questions? Please call 780-483-1209 Ext. #225

·    OPEN TO THE PUBLIC – You do not have to

be a WSAC member to order! Please share

with your family and friends.

·    MADE FRESH - Fresh meat and vegetables,

fruit, etc. are purchased the day before they

prepare the meals. This is to ensure only the

best ingredients go into every meal we

prepare for you!

·    EASY TO PREPARE - Meals are cooked and

then frozen - you simply need to reheat.

·    LOTS OF VARIETY - Our menu changes

weekly - visit our website to see the latest

Entrees, frozen soups, and baked goods for

you to choose from!

·    FREE DELIVERY FOR SENIORS – Available

for seniors who do not drive OR who are

unable to come to our centre.

Tired of cooking? Know someone who would benefit from a hearty, healthy meal?

 

The Westend Seniors Activity Centre (located in Terra Losa) is now offering a Frozen Meal

Program that features homemade meals, hearty soups, muffins, and baked goods.

WESTEND  SEN IORS  ACT IV I TY  CENTRE  OFFERS  FROZEN  MEAL  PROGRAM

HOW TO ORDER:



CELEBRATE YOUR FAMILY AND YOUR 
PARKVIEW COMMUNITY SPIRIT

 
Donate $1,000 today and have your 
family's name printed on the outside 

of the new rink!

In addition to having your family's name on the rink itself, your name will be
added to our donor list online, as well as posted on a "leaf" and added to the
vinyl banner in the hall!

Since announcing in the last newsletter that this project is 
proceeding, fundraising and grant writing is now our focus. 

 

PARKVIEW  OUTDOOR  REVITALIZATION  UPDATE

Complete the form on
our website:
 
pvcl.ca/about-us/
outdoor-revitalization-
committee

   ORC@PVCL .CA                 CHOOSE  YOUR  SPOT ! !



 

HAVE A BUSINESS? 
 

Sponsor a rink board for $5,000, and your business will get a 
3-foot-by-8-foot rink board on which to advertise!

 ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS INSIDE 
THE NEW RINK!

In addition to having your
business's name on the rink
itself, your business will be
added to our sponsor list online
and added to the vinyl banner in
the hall!

Helping to get this project
underway is as simple as visiting
the Parkview Community League
website (pvcl.ca) to view the
details of the project and how to
fulfill either of the sponsorship
options listed above.

*The  photos  o f  Parkv i ew  i n  winte r  tha t  appea r  i n  th i s  i s sue  o f  the  news le t te r  were  t aken  by  Pau la  E .  Ki rman


